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EATON CLIPPINGS 

 

March      2   SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

March            9   No School PD Day 

March          20   No School 

March     24  Sun West Public Meeting @ 700 p.m. in Eaton    
       School Library 

March     25   Report Cards Grades K-9 

March     30   No School PD Day 

April            1-2   Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

April   4  National Librarian Day 

April    5-8  Jr & Sr Band Trip 

April    6  SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

April    7  Grade 10-12 Report Cards 

April          10-17  No School Easter Break 

April      22  Secretary’s Day 

April      22  Kindergarten Registration 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. 

April      22-23  Grad Bottle Drive 

April       30  Sun West Career Fair @ Rosetown Grades 10-12 

2020 



May        4  SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

May    4  Music Monday 

May    7  SCC Spring Bingo @ 6:30 

May            4-10  Mental Health Week 

May       14  Drama Performance  

May       14 Grade 10 P.A.R.T.Y. Program @ Kindersley 

May           18  No School Victoria Day 

May       19  No School PD Day 

May       27  Strawberry Social 

June   1  SCC Meting @ 6:30 

June      13   Grad 2020 

June      18  Colour Night @ 7:00 p.m. 

Thank you to the SCC for the treats during Staff Appreciation Week. 



Kindergarten 

Kindergarten Registration 

Wednesday April 22nd @ 6:30 p.m. 

On behalf of the Sun West School Division, Eaton School invites  

parents/guardians to register children for Kindergarten who will be 

turning five years of age by December 31st,  2020. 

 

Please stop by or phone Eaton School at 306-967-2536 to let us 

know if you have a child who will be attending. 

The informational/registration evening is on Wednesday April 22nd  

in the school library. 

We are going to be busy over the next month. Look at the next newsletter for the  
surprise learning experience we are going to have in our room over March and part 
of April.  

Thank you to those who have donated loose parts to the Kindergarten room. 
 We no longer need any toilet paper rolls or paper towel rolls.  



News from Grade 1 & 2 

We are 100 days smarter! 
We counted 100 items and created something using 100 items.  Some 

students dressed up the way they thought they would look in 100 
years!  It was so much fun. 





Bredy’s 

Bunch 

5/6 

Grade 5/6 learned all about sustainability, PH testing and soilless growth with our new hydro-

ponics system!! A huge thank you to the grade 5/6 kids who set it up with Mr. Hayes help! 

 We can't wait to be eating these healthy new vegetables that we have grown! A huge shout-

out to our CNRL grant for allowing us this educational opportunity! 



 

 

 

 

February was full of Fun and Excitement at Power Hour! On the 4th, we held an Arts Day where 
the kids were free to create whatever they wanted! Some kids chose to paint beautiful pictures or 
build lego, while others got into groups and used their imaginations to make an assortment of 
wonderful creations from ordinary boxes! We were so blown away by their artistic talents! The 
kids were pumped to take part in our Nerf Gun Challenge on the 11th and it was hard to hold 
them down! They loved setting up barriers to hide behind and getting into teams to see who 
would be the last man standing. The game was definitely a HIT! Lol. I don't think it will be the last 
time we play this game! What a fun February!  

In March, we will be taking the kids to the E.O.L. on the 3rd to play a variety of games with the 
residents! On the 26th we plan to get outside to enjoy some outdoor play! See you then! 

Coaches, Mrs. Follensbee & Mrs. Nunweiler 



  

The Midgets had a great season of learning the skills of basketball.    
It was fun playing a couple of games with Eston. 

 
Amanda Longmuir Coach 

Shelley Follensbee Manager 

Midget Basketball 





Sr. Girls Basketball 

The Senior Girls have had a great season so far and they are now gearing up for Conferences!  This team may not have 

a lot of height, but they certainly play like they are 10 feet tall.  

At the start of Feb, the girls hit the road and were bound for Davidson where they played very competitive teams from 

Cornach, Lashburn and Langham.   Before the Feb break, they also played an 

 exhibition game in Kindersley and were very happy to head home having defeated Kindersley.  

The Spartans held their Eatonia Home tournament on Feb 7 & 8 in conjunction with our Senior Boys’ team.  The Girls 

came away with wins over Rosetown, Maidstone and Luseland to place first, giving their fans lots to cheer about.  The 

Boys played host to teams from Davidson, Kindersley and  

Rosetown, ending the tournament with 2 wins and one loss. 

A Spartan Shout Out and Thank You to the following for helping our tournament so successful: 

Teams from Rosetown, Maidstone and Luseland for playing some great basketball 

Coaches Elana Somerville and Cora Laich (Girls) and Coaches Michael Hoult and Diedra Whitell for sharing their 

knowledge of the game and making it fun! 

Referees:  Randi Somerville, Tamara Parkins, Tawna Hansen, Hannah Eckstein and Layton Davis 

All the Student volunteers who worked the clock, shot clock and scoresheets 

Parents for making donations and volunteering to work the canteen 

Shelly Eckstein and Bonnie Adams for organizing the canteen and cooking breakfast for our  

overnight guests (and thanks for the yummy bacon, Richard) 

Our loyal Fans for their undying support and #spartanpride 

For their last tournament of the season, the Girls play a full tournament format in Maidstone.  Other teams invited in-

clude Onion Lake, Wilkie, Carpenter, Holy Rosary, Kerrobert and Tisdale.  The Girls are looking forward to working hard 

and playing together against some strong teams.   

The team, made up of both Eatonia and Leader players, will be competing in 2A Conference 8 Playoffs being held in 

Kerrobert on March 6 & 7th.  Teams in the Conference include:  Eatonia, Kerrobert,  

Macklin, Wilkie, Shaunovan, and Biggar.  The Girls hope to advance from Conferences to Regional Playoffs the weekend 

following, with Hoopla the next weekend Mar 21-23.   Go, Spartans!   



Gr. 6-12 Band Trip 

April 5-8, 2020 

As we are preparing to head to Edmonton, Alberta for the Contando Festival, 

the students have been working hard to get pieces ready.  With this said, par-

ents please check your email (and junk mail) for a permission click form!  Itiner-

aries and packing lists will be sent out shortly as well. 

Can’t wait! 

Ms. Whitell 



Sun West Public Meeting taking place at Eaton School 

on  

Tuesday, March 24th at 7:00pm 

Graduation 2020 Ceremonies  

Saturday, June 13th @ 7:30 

Eaton School Gym 

EATONIA CWEX 10, 20, & 30 WORK PLACEMENT 

 —Day 4s   

March 11, 19, 31 

April 8, 24 

May 4, 12, 22 

June 1, 9 

 



 
A real author, Kristin Pierce from Saskatchewan! 

She writes of our inner compass, self awareness 

& opening minds.  Thank you Kristin for coming 

to talk and read to our students.  The kids loved 

having you visit.  



Not only are our students growing, but thanks to a donation from 

CNRL, plants are growing in our new hydroponics tower garden! 

The tower garden arrived just before the Feb break and students are 

amazed at how quickly the plants have grown in two weeks.  The tower 

grows up to 20 plants at a time and we have a large variety including:  

microgreen broccoli, basil, spinach, dill, celery, parsley, green butter 

lettuce, bokchoy, cherry tomatoes, collards, mint, redbutter lettuce, 

rainbow chard, romaine lettuce, thyme and arugula.  

A huge Spartan THANK YOU to Theresa Fischer who came all the way 

from Outlook to speak with our K-10 students about sustainability (how 

the plants grow in the tower garden and how the minerals work with-

out soil), how to test the ph levels and why that needs to be done, the 

importance of frequent harvesting, and more.  Theresa has had her 

tower garden for 9 years now so she has a lot of knowledge and a pas-

sion for growing herbs and vegetables with it.  We are grateful that she 

was able to share some of that knowledge with our students.  



SCC READING CHALLENGE & BOOK EXCHANGE 

 

The Eaton School Community Council held their annual Reading Challenge to help 

teachers promote literacy.  Students were challenged to a number of reading activities 

over a two week period.    

Then, on Thursday Feb 27th, the students were able to get a number of “new-to-them” 

books at the Book Exchange.  What a variety there was as Miss Radies happened to be 

doing some organizing in the library and donated  

several boxes of books to the Book Exchange.  We had a lot of very excited students 

when they walked in and saw all the books! 

Thank you also, to the SCC, who gave each Kindergarten student a special Spartan 

bookbag…”Today’s Readers are Tomorrow’s Leaders”. 

To wrap up the Reading Challenge and Book Exchange, the SCC provided a pizza lunch 

for all the K-6 students.  Yummy!  What a great way to celebrate reading!  Thanks, SCC! 





The EATONIA BAND ASSOCIATION 

will be doing its annual Spring Fundraiser again this year! 

 

We will once again be selling a variety of flowers, herbs, veggies, strawberry 

baskets, and succulents! 

If you have ordered from us in the past you will be contacted in early April to 

place your order. If you haven’t ordered from us in the past but would like to 

place an order, please contact Yvette Schuh at 306-460-9799, or any member 

of the Eatonia Band Association. 

 

Plants are scheduled to arrive on May 5, in time for Mother’s Day. 

More details to follow in next month’s newsletter. 
















